
School of Studies Alumini Association, Jiwaji University Gwalior 

Prof. Ashwani Kumar Shrivastava    Phone: 0751-2344196(R) 

Professor of Physics       0751-2442784(o) 

President “SOS Alumini Association”          cell: 09425113496 
Alumini of 1974 Batch     email: ashwaniaks@rediffmail.com 

 

Dear Friends 

Hope you will be happy and healthy. It is really a matter of great pride that our university is celebrating 

50
th
 year of its existence in 2014. Thus this year is Golden Jubilee year of our University. The university 

is organizing various academic, cultural and sports events to celebrate Golden jubilee year. Since our 

university came in to existence on 23
rd

 May, it has been decided to have concluding programmes on 20, 

21, 22 and on 23 of May, 2014.  

The university cannot forget the contributions made by Alumini in the developments of this university. 

We are the ambassador of this university in our country well as in abroad. We are doing our best to 

contribute in the development of our country by spreading our knowledge all over the globe.  

Since all of us are staying in different parts of this vast country so we hardly find time to interact with 

each other. To facilitate the mutual interaction and to know better each other, SOS Alumini association 

came in to existence in 2005. The first Alumini meet also took place in 2005 itself. After that due to our 

busy schedule the same could not be organized in past years. This year we have decided to have Second 

Alumini meet on 20
th
 May, 2014 at Jiwaji University campus. Please make it a point to come to our 

university positively so that we can recall our old days and old memories. Please do come with your 

families so that our children can also have a look of our friends and of this green well developed campus.  

I hope you will definitely make your plan to participate in this meet and not miss to be a part of Golden 

Jubilee celebration of our beloved University. 

This time we all feel proud that one of our Alumini Dr. Sangeeta Shukla, Zoology is heading this 

university as Vice Chancellor. 

Please do mail and call me for any quarry if needed. I will be happy to share our feelings with you. Please 

visit the University site: Jiwaji.edu, to have details about Alumini Association. I wish that all of us must 

be the member of this association. Kindly fill the membership form, if not yet registered.   

Thanks          

          (Prof. A K Shrivastava) 
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